
If you have any questions, please contact Allen County Public Health at 419-228-4457.  Health Department staff members are available 
to answer your questions Monday to Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.  You can also visit www.allencountypublichealth.org , the 

www.cdc.gov, and the World Health Organization at www.who.int  for 
additional information. 
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